

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER

December 12, 2013

Peter J. Cataldo, Ph.D. President, NH Guild of Catholic Healthcare Professionals

Dear Dr. Cataldo:

I am pleased to confirm my endorsement of the New Hampshire Guild of Catholic Healthcare Professionals.

Catholic healthcare professionals face significant challenges in today's rapidly changing healthcare environment. The NH Guild of Catholic Healthcare Professionals serves as a resource for information and instruction to assist Catholic healthcare professionals in making ethical decisions and as a source of support for one another. The NH Guild of Catholic Healthcare Professionals also offers opportunities for its members to worship together, including holding an annual White Mass for healthcare professionals.

Thank you and the other members of NH Guild of Catholic Healthcare Professionals for all that you do to serve the Church by continuing Jesus' mission of healing and compassionate care for all.

Yours in the All Holy Trinity and the Mother of God,

Most Reverend Peter A. Libasci Bishop of Manchester